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Principals Message 

 

Hello everyone, 

Today will be my final message as Principal of Eureka Public School. As I prepare to embark on a new 

journey, I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude to each and every one of you. It has 

been an incredible honour to serve as your Principal at Eureka Public School and to be a part of this 

remarkable community. 

Together, we have celebrated achievements, navigated challenges, and built a foundation of excellence 

and fun in our wonderful school. Your unwavering support, dedication, and commitment to our students' 

success have been truly inspiring. 

I want to thank the amazing students and parents who have helped me grow as a leader. I have loved 

working with so many fantastic kids and have loved your enthusiasm. I will miss the roller skating, LPAF 

dances, film festivals and numerous photo shopped photos of the teachers! 

I want to make special mention of the incredible staff we have here at EPS. We have been so lucky to 

have dedicated people looking after our students who never take a day off, always keep their cool and 

always go above and beyond every day. Jen and Penny, thanks for holding my hand over the years and 

always keeping the laughs rolling in the staffroom. Louise, thank you for making me look good in front of 

the other local schools. My bald brother, Mr Evans, your energy is infectious, and you make learning fun 

and engaging in the classroom. Last but by no means least, Miss Lisa, the true rock of Eureka. I have 



leaned on you the most over the years. You are an amazing, caring and generous person who needs to 

take the lion's share of the credit for making Eureka the brilliant school it is today. 

Although I am moving on to new opportunities, please know that I carry with me the cherished 

memories and lessons learned during my time here. I am confident that the collaboration, resilience, 

and passion for learning will continue to thrive, and that Mrs Bath will love her time as custodian of this 

amazing school. 

I am grateful for the privilege of being a part of this wonderful community, and I will always hold a 

special place in my heart for Team Eureka. Thank you for your warmth, kindness, and for making my time 

here so meaningful. 

  

With heartfelt appreciation, 

Bill Dempster 

Dates To Remember Term 1 2024 

Week 11 

Wednesday 10th April P&C Meeting 5:30pm 

Friday 12th April - Last Day Of Term 1 

TERM 2 

Week 1 

Monday 29th April - School Development Day 

Tuesday 30th April - Students return for Term 2 

Friday 3rd May ANZAC Assembly 9:30am Families welcome to join us. 

Week 2 

Tuesday 7th May - School Photography Day 

Friday 10th May - First North Cross Country @ Clunes PS  

Week 3 

Thursday 13th May - GRIP Leadership @SCU Year 6 and SRC only 

Permission Notes & Forms Due 

LPAF Small School's Choir EOI (Years 5 and 6 interested students only) Last Chance! 

First North Cross Country 



GRIP Leadership (Year 6 and SRC only) 

Juniors 

 

The Junior Class have been learning how to create different colour tones by adding white to their paint 

colour. When creating a tonal spiral, they experimented with blending colours which required 

appropriate brush control. Students have also enjoyed following some 'how to draw' tutorials and chose 

to draw a turtle to add to their tonal painting. These look great!  

Students are completing spelling, reading and maths assessments this week. They have been able to 

celebrate their improved confidence and skills in reading fluency, and some of their growth in their 

spelling skills.  

Kindergarten students have almost completed the introductory component of the Soundwaves program 

in preparation for learning to read and write words. They have all shown improvements in their 

independent work skills and confidence when hearing sounds.  

 



Seniors 

 

This week in the Senior Classroom we started the week off welcoming Mrs Bath to the Senior room on 

Monday. We worked together learning about Aboriginal People and their involvement in the war. Our 

special ANZAC Day presentation day will feature this topic and we will be working in pairs to deliver 

some information on the day. In Numeracy, we have been completing some assessments to see how 

much we have remembered this term and continue to work on multiplication of larger numbers.  

An Interview with our new principal Ms Bath 

An Interview with our new principal Ms Bath by Zephyr 

Ms Bath has been teaching for 33 years and in that time she has been a principal for 14 years and a 

relieving principal for 10 years. 

Ms Bath started teaching in 1991 in Sydney and stay there for 10 years and then came to the Northern 

Rivers. She was the Principal at Tuntable Creek Public School for 11 years. Ms Bath has also been helping 

at Bangalow Public School recently too. 

Ms Bath loves all subjects, but her favourites are; Gardening and being with animals and nature. Her 2nd 

favourite subject is Arts & Crafts. 

Ms Bath also has a wildlife career and loves snakes, and of course all animals! (Ms Lisa you better be 

careful we might be seeing more snakes around!) Ms Bath has a kitty-cat and her name is Bella (so cute) 

Ms Bath will also be the Senior Class Teacher as well as our new Principal. 



 

Office 

School Photos - Tuesday 7th May 

We have our annual school photos booked in for the Tuesday of Week 2. We would appreciate all 

students to be wearing full school uniform. Photo envelopes will distributed once students return after 

the holidays.  

School Fees and Voluntary School Contributions 

It would be appreciated if these payments could be made as soon as possible please. You can make 

these payments via your parent portal on School Bytes (our preferred method) or in cash at the office. To 

see what payments are outstanding for your family, log into the parent portal and click on Statement of 

Account. You can also see all payments you have already made by clicking on Payment History. If you 

would like assistance with your parent portal, please ask us as we are happy to help.  

Canteen Term 1 Week 11 

 Week 11 by Fuji & William 

ALL LUNCH SPECIALS ARE $4.50 

Recess - Choc Chip Cookies 

Lunch - Sausage Sizzle 



 

 



 

 

P&C News 

Firstly, it is with mixed emotions that we say a big congratulations to Mr Dempster on his promotion to 

Principal of Tregeagle Public School!  



As much as we hate to say goodbye to him, we are so grateful for the time and energy he has invested in 

Eureka school, it’s students and community.  We wish him all the very best and have no doubt that he 

will go from strength to strength. Come and visit us when you’re the Director of Education, Bill! 

We are looking forward to welcoming Mrs Bath to Eureka. We are excited to get to know her and, with 

her wealth of experience as a Teaching Principal in small schools, to benefit from her experience and 

knowledge. 

  

A reminder that the last meeting for the term will be held this Wednesday 10th April at 5:30 in the staff 

room.  

  

We will be doing the raffle at the Bowlo during the school holidays – on Friday 19th April – so head on 

down if you’re around and enjoy dinner while supporting this great fundraiser for our school.  

  

We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all next term J 

Year 5 Opportunity Class Placement 2025 

Opportunity classes cater for high potential and intellectually gifted Year 5 and Year 6 students. 

Opportunity classes help these students to learn by grouping them with students of similar ability and by 

using specialised teaching methods.From 2025 entry, opportunity classes are offered at 86 government 

schools in NSW. Applications for Year 5 opportunity class placement in 2025 open 4 April and close 20 

May 2024. If you would like more information please click on this link: Application Process. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcl.s12.exct.net%2F%3Fqs%3D2897e4bd2c1eca152cb3d115cfd7a7005239a9a96fde66f412f69c3392717af10d8a27de169beccf5b7dc5114f8998bb2889fb04286029a0&data=05|02|eureka-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au|0e0d8081fcd64febe12808dc4e22e11f|05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991|0|0|638471158908147010|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=D4dWyHyzfdqCqV%2B9MIlanXSANe2IqCqgD0B6KBKSHq4%3D&reserved=0


What's Going On 

 



 

Contact Us 

Eureka Public School 

Eureka Road Eureka NSW 2480 

02 66884272 
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